
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To ensure your calendar reflects our 

school events, why not download the  

QSchools App 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Term 1 

School life is always busy as is life in general. Often when we are asked 

ñHow are things?ò we often answer with the reply ñbusyò. For us at Samford 

Term one has not been busy, rather it has been productive. It is easy to fill 

the days with jobs, tasks and activities but if they are not focussed on the 

stuff that matters it does not translate into better outcomes. Across term one 

at our school we have moved beyond being busy into being productive. We 

have an amazing team of dedicated staff who have worked very hard, 

united in the focus of providing better outcomes for our students. Not a 

moment has been wasted and I am extremely proud of the great gains our 

students have made thanks to the amazing people in our school community.  

As term one comes to an end I would like to publicly thank everyone for the 

amazing collaboration we have across our school. If you are looking for 

something to do this school holidays with your children, take a look at this 

website. (http://www.learningpotential.edu.au/)  

 

This is a federal government website that is a great resource for parents to 

help your child develop their literacy and numeracy skills. There are great 

activities that reinforce and build on the concepts and skills your child will 

encounter in the classroom that are child and parent friendly. 

 

Baton Bearer 

As I put in last weekôs newsletter we are looking for a student to represent 

our school in the Queenôs Baton Relay for the Gold Coast Commonwealth 

Games. This would be a great holiday project to work on as submissions are 

due Friday 5 May. Students can use 100 words or less to outline why they 

would be a great ambassador for our school. The response should address 

at least one of the criteria below. 

A Batonbearer is someone who meets one or more of the following criteria:  

Å Has achieved something extraordinary or inspired others to achieve 

something extraordinary.  

Å Has made a significant contribution to either sport, education, the arts, 

culture, charity or within their community.  

Å Has excelled, or aspires to excel athletically or personally.  

Å Who contributes to a fun, friendly, vibrant and inclusive community. 

Please email applications to Principal@samfordss.eq.edu.au by Friday 5 

May. 
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WHATôS ON 
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CǊƛ ом  9ŀǎǘŜǊ Iŀǘ tŀǊŀŘŜ  

CǊƛ ом !ƳŀȊƛƴƎ ²ŀǘŜǊ {ǇƭŀǎƘŘƻǿƴ  

CǊƛ ом  [ŀǎǘ Řŀȅ ƻŦ ǘŜǊƳ όƴƻ ǎǇƻǊǘύ 
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¢ǳŜǎ му ¢ŜǊƳ н ōŜƎƛƴǎ 

²ŜŘ мф  a9¢ bƻǊǘƘ bŜǘōŀƭƭ /ŀǊƴƛǾŀƭ  

aƻƴ нп !b½!/ 5ŀȅ !ǎǎŜƳōƭȅ 

aƻƴ нп tϧ/ aŜŜǝƴƎ 

¢ǳŜǎ нр !b½!/ 5ŀȅ tǳōƭƛŎ IƻƭƛŘŀȅ 

 a! ̧

aƻƴ м [ŀōƻǳǊ 5ŀȅ tǳōƭƛŎ IƻƭƛŘŀȅ 

¢ǳŜǎ н ¸ŜŀǊ п [ƛǾƛƴƎ IƛǎǘƻǊȅ LƴŎǳǊǎƛƻƴ 

²ŜŘ о WǳƴƛƻǊ LƴǘŜǊƘƻǳǎŜ /Ǌƻǎǎ /ƻǳƴǘǊȅ όt-нύ 

²ŜŘ о  с! ϧ с. tŀǊƭƛŀƳŜƴǘ IƻǳǎŜ 

¢ƘǳǊǎ п {ŜƴƛƻǊ LƴǘŜǊƘƻǳǎŜ /Ǌƻǎǎ /ƻǳƴǘǊȅ όо-сύ 

For all school absences please contact the 
school before 9:00am 
School absence line: (07) 3430 9160 
School email: absences@samfordss.eq.edu.au 
Alternatively you can advise any absences via 
the QParents App 
OSHC Absence Line: (07) 3430 9145 
All messages for students MUST 
be received before 2:30pm 

²ƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƘƻƭƛŘŀȅǎ ǘŀƪƛƴƎ ǇƭŀŎŜ ƻǾŜǊ ǘƘŜ ƴŜȄǘ н ǿŜŜƪǎΣ ǿŜ 

ƴŜŜŘ ȅƻǳ ǘƻ ƭƻƻƪ ƻǳǘ ŦƻǊ ŀƊŜǊ-ƘƻǳǊǎ ŎǊƛƳŜ ƛƴ ƻǳǊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭΦ LŦ ȅƻǳ 

ǎŜŜ ŀƴȅǘƘƛƴƎ ǎǳǎǇƛŎƛƻǳǎΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ǊŜƳŜƳōŜǊ ǘƻ Ŏŀƭƭ ǘƘŜ {ŎƘƻƻƭ 

²ŀǘŎƘ ƴǳƳōŜǊ ς мо мт ууΦ 

https://det.qld.gov.au/about-us/det-apps/qschools
https://det.qld.gov.au/about-us/det-apps/qschools
https://det.qld.gov.au/about-us/det-apps/qschools
http://www.learningpotential.edu.au/
http://www.learningpotential.edu.au/
mailto:Principal@samfordss.eq.edu.au
mailto:absences@samfordss.eq.edu.au
https://det.qld.gov.au/about-us/det-apps/qschools


 

 

 
 
 
 
 

German Immersion 

This year has seen the innovative approach to teaching German at 

our school. We are moving away from traditional teaching 

approaches of having the teacher as the content expert and moved 

to a model where the teacher is a teaching expert and proving 

opportunities for students to learn how to learn in a modern 

classroom using digital technologies. In essence we have an expert 

teacher learning alongside the students and initial results indicate 

that students are not only highly engaged and thoroughly enjoying 

the different approach to learning, they are also making great 

academic gains.  

 

To further enrich this learning opportunity we are hoping to introduce 

native speakers to our German lessons. This is to engage students 

in conversational language and provide real life speaking and 

listening experiences. This is where an amazing opportunity exists 

for you and your family. We have some interested German students 

who are keen to come and work at our school, but they will require a 

host family. Would you like a German university student, who would 

come to Australia on  a working holiday visa  to live in your house? 

The host family would need to provide food and accommodation at 

their own cost. The host family receive no money for hosting, but 

have the great cultural advantage of having a native German 

speaker in their house.  

 

We are looking for one or two families to host a student for up to five 

months and show some Samford hospitality to a person who would 

greatly add value to our language and cultural opportunities for our 

students. If you are interested visit this website for additional 

information or contact the school.  

 

 

Brad Clark  

Principal  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

EASTER HAT 

PARADE  

 

Date: Friday 31 March 2017 

Time: 9:00 am 

Place: Community Hall 

Who: All classes P-6 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our reading corner will feature each week where we ask our 

school community what are they reading?  In the age of 

connectivity its so important for us all to find time to read.  Perhaps 

you may find your next reading inspiration from this newsletter 

column. Our reader this week is Julie Hall, one of our amazing 

front office staff.   

 

What is your most favourite book?  

Cross Stitch by Diana Gabaldon 

Favourite book growing up?  

Charlotte's Web by E.B. White 

Which book do you want to read next?   

Jasper Jones by Craig Silvey. The movie 

is fantastic. 

What are you reading at the moment?  

Island of Glass by Nora Roberts, Book 

Three of the Guardians Trilogy 

A book that left an impression?   I also enjoy The Stephanie 

Plum novels by Janet Evanovich and Harry Potter series by J.K. 

Rowling. 

  

INFORMATION 

READING CORNER 

EASTER HAT PARADE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

http://afs.org.au/host-an-afser/
mailto:principal@samfordss.eq.edu.au?subject=Hosting%20German%20Language%20Assistant
http://www.snapfitness.com.au/samford


 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
This first term of the year is drawing quickly 

to its close, and suffice to say, the two 

weeks break will be well deserved. From a 

Chaplaincy perspective, it has been a 

massive term.  

For Kacie and myself, adjusting to Primary School Chaplaincy has 

been a very new adventure. Iôve thoroughly enjoyed the trip so far. 

Samford SS has a tremendous sense of community, and Iôve been 

privileged to be a part of it. Like most though, Iôm ready for the 

Easter break.  

 

The two weeks are a mix of work and 

rest for me, with the Super Sports 

Camp (visit www.sucamps.org.au to 

register) in the first week, but 

hopefully a day or two in the second 

week to be very quiet and reflective.  

Socrates said that an ñunexamined 

life is not worth livingò, and I find that 

if I let busyness and demand guide 

my life, I can very easily become 

exhausted ñchasing my tailò, or 

worse, helping others to chase theirs. 

The Easter break provides an opportunity to stop, pause and take a 

look around, to make sure the path Iôm walking, lines up with the 

purpose, plan and values for my life. The great story of Easter ï The 

Passion, Death and Resurrection of Jesus of Nazareth, can provide 

a perfect back drop or framework for self-reflection. His example of 

a life lived with conviction, purpose and freedom, I find compelling. 

Whatever your values and purposes might be, why not make space 

for yourself this Easter, to pause, rest and re-calibrate. If the 

answers to your questions donôt stir your soul somehow, or if youôre 

stuck not knowing what questions are even worth starting with, then 

perhaps, some inner journey or quest might be in order. Donôt be 

too quick to dismiss such self-reflection, it can lead to real 

satisfaction or even change your life. 

If youôd like to discuss this more, my email is dhock5@eq.edu.au. If 

having your children who are in Years 5, 6 or 7 engaged in some 

meaningful fun next week, so you can have a little quiet time to 

yourself sounds good, why not consider an SU Camp? The Super 

Sports day Camp is inexpensive and will be loads of energetic fun.  

May you know peace, safety, and rejuvenation this Easter, Iôll see 

you on the other end.  

 

Dave Hockey  

Chaplain  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Kilometre Club is the name given to Cross Country training for P-6 

students in the lead up to the Interhouse Cross Country Carnivals.  

Attendance is not compulsory but of course we would love to see 

everyone attend in order to improve their aerobic fitness in 

preparation for their best possible performance at the cross country 

carnivals.  Kilometre Club will be held on Wed & Thurs 

mornings from 8:00amð8:30am.  Hope to see you all there! 

Junior (P-2) Interhouse Cross CountryðWed 3 May 

Senior (3-6) Interhouse Cross CountryðThurs 4 May  

 

John Picken  

Head of Physical Education  

 

 

 

 

PrepðDigital Designers 

Prep C have been enjoying working in the computer labs showing 

off their technology skills. They have been using Paint to create 

different images, including faces, treasure maps and designing 

pirate ships. These technology lessons have helped the preps to 

develop skills in: computer navigation, using icon based menus and 

controls, mouse control skills, creative and design thinking and 

helping them to build up general computer literacy skills. We canôt 

wait to see what they do next!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Shari Field  

Digital Technologies  

 

 

 

The Amazing Splashdown Event for Years 4, 5 and 6 

Hosted by the óStudent Councilô 

  

When: Friday 31 March, during school hours 

 

Where: Top oval 

 

What to bring? ï Togs, towel, sunscreen, goggles, hat, water toys 

(no balloons), lots of enthusiasm and a $2 donation 

 

Why: To raise money for Samford State Schoolôs sponsor child and 

of course to have fun! 
  

Student Council  

 

 

 

  

INFORMATION 

DIGITAL TECHNOLOGIES 

CHAPLAINCY KILOMETRE CLUB 

SPLASHDOWN EVENTðYEARS  4-6 

http://www.sucamps.org.au/
mailto:dhock5@eq.edu.au


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Prep Parents 

The Revving Readers program has been specifically designed to 

provide opportunities for prep children to read at home. The goal is 

to encourage enjoyment and self-motivation and develop early, 

strong home reading habits.  

 

As part of the Revving Readers program, in term two, prep children 

will have access to a collection of books designed to promote early 

reading behaviours and develop early skills and knowledge.  

 

Research supports the fact that early exposure to independent 

readers offers children plenty of time to engage and explore early 

reading behaviours which establish solid literacy foundations. 

Children who practise reading also develop óreading mileageô. 

 

Teachers highly value the support and interest of parents in the 

early establishment of reading behaviours. For this reason, we are 

hosting two Revving Reader parent sessions. The same session is 

offered at two different times to acknowledge different family 

circumstances. Details are below. During each session, we will 

explain the research behind the Revving Reader program and offer 

practical tips to support your childôs reading development. 

 

Information Sessions 

Where:  Library seminar room 

When:   Wednesday evening 19 April 2017 6:30-7:30pm or 

              Thursday morning 20 April 2017 9:00-10:00am 

 

As always, if you have any questions or concerns about your childôs 

reading or any other aspect of school, please contact your childôs 

teacher. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

The Prep Team  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The New 2017 / 2018 Entertainment Books are coming soon! 

Order your new 2017/2018 Entertainment Ê  Membership today to 

receive up to $120 in Early Bird Offers! 

Choose from the traditional EntertainmentÊ Book or the NEW 

EntertainmentÊ Digital Membership, which puts the value of the 

Book into your iPhone or Android smartphone! 

Each membership has hundreds of 50% off and 2-for-1 offers for 

restaurants, caf®s, attractions, hotels, shopping, groceries and 

travel and contain over 2,000 offers that you can use whenever you 

like until 1 June 2018. 

PLUS Samford State School retains 20% 

of the price of every Membership sold 

which goes towards our P&C.   
 

Order now online or collect an order 

form from the front office 
 

 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me. 
 

Stella Sheil  

Community Engagement Officer  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

  

INFORMATION 

PREP REVING READERS 

2017 ENTERTAINMENT BOOKS 

http://www.entertainmentbook.com.au/about/Choose-your-Membership
http://www.entertainmentbook.com.au/about/Choose-your-Membership
https://www.entertainmentbook.com.au/orderbooks/222s040
https://www.entertainmentbook.com.au/orderbooks/222s040
mailto:sshei10@eq.edu.au
https://www.entertainmentbook.com.au/orderbooks/222s040.

